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From: Marilyn Solan [msolan@cox.net] California Energy Commission
Sent: Sunday, October 21, 2012 4:30 PM DOCKETED
Subject: Quat prush power plant 11-AFC-3
Categories: Ready to Docket TN # 67881
OCT. 22 2012

As a more than 40 year resident of Santee I strongly oppose the building of this power plant so close to our neighborhoods
and schools please do not allow this plant so close to our homes and regional park!

Marilyn Solan
Resident and retired Santee teacher

Sent from my iPad



